January 1, 2022 City Council, Cheviot, Ohio

Page 1 of 1

The continuation of the December 21, 2021 Council Meeting was called to order by President Smyth at 12:05PM with the Pledge of Allegiance and a moment of silent prayer.

The Honorable Robert Winkler was present to swear in the newly elected officials. After a brief introduction, the oath of office was administered. The newly electeds were then seated and roll was called. The following members were in attendance:

Mayor	Sam Keller
President of Council	Kerry Smyth
Council Ward 1	David Voss
Council Ward 2	John Hardig
Council Ward 3	Brian Smyth
Council Ward 4	Lindsay Jones
Council At Large	Amy Richter
Council At Large	Stefanie Hawk
Council At Large	Kitty Zech

Additionally, former Council Member Rae Jean Hardig was sworn in as the City's new Treasurer.

Seeing no further business before Council, Mr. B. Smyth motioned for adjournment. The motion was seconded by Mrs. Richter and the meeting adjourned at 12:15PM.

Jenny M. Eilermann, Clerk of Council

Kerry Smith, President of Council